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January 21, 2015                                                                            FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
                                                     Dave Desfosses 766-1411 
 
 

 

The City of Portsmouth is hosting a public meeting on Wednesday, February 
11th, to discuss Chapel Street and Sheafe Street renovations scheduled for this spring. 
This project will include upgrades to water, sewer, storm drains, pavement and 
sidewalks. City staff will present an overview of the schedule and a preliminary plan, 
as well as answer any questions about the project at 6:30 p.m. in Conference Room A 
at City Hall.  

 
 


